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Circular No. 2014/12                                Date: 30.01.2014 

TO ALL AFFILIATES/STATE UNITS/MEMBERS, 

 

Dear Comrades, 
 

 
NOTICE FOR TWO DAYS STRIKE ON 10TH & 11TH FEB. 2014 SERVED ON IBA 

CONCILIATION MEETING ON 06/02/2014 
 

 
Please refer to our circular No. 2014/11 dated 27/01/2014, whereby, we 
advised you that wage negotiation talks held with IBA on 27/01/2014 have 
failed and U.F.B.U. has served IBA with the notice of two day’s strike on 10th & 

11th February, 2014. 
 

Taking cognizance of the notice of strike, The Chief Labour Commissioner 
(Central) has decided to hold the conciliation proceedings on 6th February, 
2014 at New Delhi and has called IBA and U.F.B.U. to attend the conciliation 

proceedings. We assure all our members that we shall strongly put up our case 
of salary revision justifying our demands.  

 
Comrades, let us not relent our efforts and continue with the preparations of 

our Strike on 10th & 11th February, 2014.  All the state units of U.F.B.U. have 
also been advised to hold demonstrations on 6th February, 2014.  Please 
ensure that the demonstration and STRIKE IS A GRAND SUCCESS. 

  
With warm greetings, 

                                                               Yours Comradely, 

 
                                                                    (HARVINDER SINGH) 
                GENERAL SECRETARY 
 


